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Hi, good afternoon,
 
It looks like 1121 East Lake Rd has only gone through subdivision approval in our office.
We have not issued a septic permit for this address. However, in looking at the plan, the
new proposed drainage area is further away from the proposed septic system, therefore, I
can approve the new location of the drainage area.
  
Thank you, 
Alyssa
Alyssa Brochu, REHS/RS
Registered Environmental Health Specialist
401 West Thames Street, Suite 106
Norwich, CT  06360
Phone: (860) 823-1189 ext. 120
Fax: (860) 887-7898

 
From: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org> 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 4:30 PM
To: Kyle Haubert <khaubert@claengineers.com>; Alyssa Brochu <abrochu@uncashd.org>; John
Carlson <JCarlson@montville-ct.org>; Paul Barnes <pbarnes@montville-ct.org>; John Meigel
<JMeigel@montville-ct.org>; Douglas Colter <dcolter@secogct.gov>; Doug Colter
<dcolter@montville-ct.org>
Cc: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>
Subject: Modification of approved subdivision 22 SUB 3
 
Good afternoon,
 
Please find the application documents for a modification to an approved 8 lot subdivision on East
Lake Road. The modification is to Lot 7 for a drainage modification.
 
https://link.edgepilot.com/s/fc755d80/GVEk7HPan0Sk4rnHHrHTWg?
u=https://www.townofmontville.org/form-repository/25-sub-2-modification-to-22-sub-3-east-lake-
rd-subdivision/
 
Please review the documents and forward your comments to myself and Stacy as Megan is no longer
with our department. Thank you.
 
Regards,
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Meredith Badalucca, CZEO
Assistant Planner
Town of Montville
310 Norwich New London Turnpike
Uncasville, CT 06382
860-848-6779
 

Links contained in this email have been replaced. If you click on a link in the email
above, the link will be analyzed for known threats. If a known threat is found, you will
not be able to proceed to the destination. If suspicious content is detected, you will
see a warning.


